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MID-COUNTY GROUNDWATER AGENCY TO DISCUSS BASIN SUSTAINABILITY DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 

Soquel (September 27, 2017) – The Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency (MGA) is kicking off its 

Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) planning effort. The agency will present four public workshops to 

orient our Groundwater Sustainability Plan Advisory Committee to groundwater planning and 

management under the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA). 

Our first workshop is titled: Groundwater 101 and SGMA – A Primer for the Community. 

Date:                     October 5, 2017 

Time:                    5:00 – 7:00 PM 

Place:                    Simpkins Family Swim Center Meeting Room  

Address:              979 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz CA 95062 

 

Public participation is welcome. Please RSVP to Darcy Pruitt at dpruitt@cfscc.org if you will attend.  

The Mid-County Groundwater Agency was formed in 2016 in response to California’s Sustainable 

Groundwater Management Act of 2014, which requires groundwater basins be sustainably managed by 

2040. The Mid-County Groundwater Agency is responsible for managing the Santa Cruz Mid-County 

Basin, which is in critical overdraft. 

For more information, please contact Darcelle Pruitt, Senior Planner for the Mid-County Groundwater 

Agency at (831)662-2052 or at dpruitt@cfscc.org. For more information on the Mid-County 

Groundwater Agency, please visit http://www.midcountygroundwater.org/ 
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